



LICEO MODERNO CAMPESTRE

"THE BEST CHILD, THE BEST MAN, FOR A BETTER WORLD... WE EDUCATE IN SCIENCE AND VIRTUE"

ENGLISH DEPARTMENT ADMISSION TEST – 7TH GRADE 2025

1. **You can only do this in water.**
 - A. Soccer
 - B. Bike riding
 - C. Swimming
2. **People do this in a parties or in a disco.**
 - A. Swimming
 - B. Dancing
 - C. Sleeping
3. **Where does she live?**
 - A. She live in Toronto Canada.
 - B. She lives in Toronto Canada.
 - C. She don't live in Toronto Canada.

Read the following text and answer.

Jean Piaget

Jean Piaget was born in Neuchatel, Switzerland on August 9, 1896. He became known to scientists outside his own country at the age of only fifteen, when he published a series of articles in scientific journals. He worked at the University of Neuchatel and then, in 1925, he became professor of child psychology at the University of Geneva.

He began publishing his famous series of articles on child education in 1923, and influenced people's ideas about child development for the next fifty years. In 1955 he started an important academic center at the University of Geneva, and became its first director. He continued as director of this center when he retired from the University in 1971. He was honored by many universities, including Cambridge and Harvard, and won many scientific prizes. The famous child psychologist died on September 16, 1980, when he was eighty-four years old.

4. **When was Piaget born?**
 - A. August 9, 1896
 - B. September 16, 1896.
 - C. December 24, 1986.
5. **Where was he born?**
 - A. Neuchatel
 - B. Geneva
 - C. Toronto
6. **Where did he start an important academic center?**
 - A. Geneva
 - B. Cambridge
 - C. Harvard.

7. When did he die?

- A. 1971
- B. 1980
- C. 1987

PERSONAL INFORMATION

1. Read and answer the next questions:

- a. What is your name? _____
- b. How old are you? _____
- c. What is your favorite color? _____
- d. What is your favorite sport? _____
- e. Where do you live? _____
- f. Describe yourself with your own words:
